Steven Liang

From: Alicia Humphreys Cummins <acutie888@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 12:28 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Your just going to push more people out of Philadelphia. | am 70 and can not afford to pay one more penny.
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